From: Jeff Cooper jcooper@ocho.com
Subject: Re: PEMEX dd & dataroom
Date: February 28, 2015 at 12:18 AM
To: Devon Archer darcher@rosemontcapital.com
Cc: Vadim Pozharskyi v.pozharskyi.ukraine @ gmail.com, Hunter Biden hbiden@rosemontseneca.com

Vadym,

It was great to meet you this week in Mexico. | am glad the meeting went well today.
Via Devon/Hunter, let me know how | can help moving forward.

| hope to see you again soon, preferably on a cultural tour of some sort!

Safe travels,

Jeff

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 6, 2015, at 11:07 PM, Devon Archer <darcher @ rosemontcapital.com> wrote:

Vadim,

By way of this email | am introducing you to Jeff Cooper. Jeff works with Miguel Aleman, our potential partner in Mexico as it relates
to the PEMEX upstream privatization opportunities at hand. Jeff will guide us through the process of gaining access to the
dataroom provided by PEMEX. The cost for access which will be due directly to PEMEX is between US$300-400K dependent on
data set. Let's set up a call over the weekend to discuss. We will also have to be mindful that much of the information in the
dataroom will written Spanish language and may require rapid translation. Please let me know you availability so we may begin the
process. Thanks.

Best,

Devon
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